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19 April 2023 
 
From:  Flotilla Staff Officer – Program Visitation 
To: Flotilla 25-06 Vice Commander, SO-PV 054-25 
 
Subject:  MONTHLY REPORT FOR FEBRUARY & MARCH 2023 
 
Proposed Flotilla Goals:     

• All new members qualified as VE/PV after completion of BQ 

• Check in with current / prospective Flotilla PV members and update 2023 goals 
       
Activities, projects, events, etc., which contributes to accomplishment of goals: 
 

• Develop proposal for Division 25 Board to have VE/PV qualification part of new member 
goals, after completion of BQ 

• Update the current Flotilla 25-06 PV program for 2023 
  

 
Information from Division:    
 

• NSTR 
 
Accomplishments 
 

• Coordinating with member and new PV Joe Hostetter on the current state of the 
Flotilla’s PV program and goals for 2023 

• Requesting the status of the DIV 25 PV program as well as coordination with the SO-PV 
 
Upcoming Events/ needs: 
 

• Flotilla 25-06 PV / DIV 25 PV check-in and current status 
 
  
 
Jim Fagan 
FSO-PV Flotilla 25-06 
James.faganiv@gmail.com 
401-480-0413 


